
West Road ​CAN​ Give a Helping Hand! 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,          October 30, 2020  
 

For many years, Joseph D’Aquanni West Road Intermediate School has 
participated in a school wide community project in November.  We are asking 
our students and families to help support our ​local food pantry​.   

Our drive will run from next Monday, November 2nd through Friday, 
November 20th.   Any and all donations will be greatly appreciated. 

 
This year we will be collecting: 

● Non-perishable food ​- such as canned beans, tuna, vegetables, 
stews, soups, pasta, sauce (plastic jars only please), rice, macaroni 
and cheese, stuffing mix, instant mashed potatoes, gravy, canned 
fruit and cereal (these are just some examples of donation 
suggestions) 

● Additional Requests this year are​:  paper goods, hygiene products 
and toilet paper 

 
Please join us in making this food drive a success for our community! 

Items will be collected inside our school’s main lobby.  As always, your support 
is appreciated!  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me 
at ​tkaramrenzo@acsdny.org​. 

 
Thank you, 

Theresa Renzo 
5th Grade Teacher 
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